
St Paul’s Music Supporters Group Report – February 2017 

Meeting held 6th February 2017 

St Paul’s ‘Art Ensemble’ a small ensemble of our talented students were invited to play at Jugglers 
Art Space, Fortitude Valley for the Paint It Red chamber music series. Students accompanied by 
Kellee Green and Clint Allen played a set of music by Dutch trumpeter Eric Vloeimans. 

Junior Strings and Choral Concert took place on 11th September at Kedron Wavell. MSG held a raffle 
and raised over $400. Gifts of wine were provided for the supporting teachers and tutors. 

6th October - Hawaii Tour parents’ information evening held invited parents to join Tour Supporters 
Committee. 

SPS Fest took place on 14th October an outdoor music festival which will replace Battle of the Bands. 
Student led bands and soloists will compete for the SPS Fest trophy. MSG ran a BBQ and donate 
prize money. 

 

 

Next meeting 7th November 2016 

 

 

   
 
 
 

 

 

 


